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Bird Notes.

Notes from Burnside~—Dr. H. M. Jay saw there, on 20th
April, for the first time this autumn, many Regent Honeyeaters
(Zanthomiza phrygia), and heard a Peaceful Dove (Geopelia
placida). On Sunday night, 8h May, he heard Swans
(Chenopis atrata) passing over from east to west about 9 p.m.
The night was dark and slight rain was falling.




